
From: Lori Shaffer <lori@icrc.ccsend.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/2/2015 3:47:32 PM
Subject: CORRECTION: The Patriotic Concert is FRIDAY night at Saluda Shoals Park!

Join us for a Patriotic Concert and Celebrate 
Independence Day at Saluda Shoals Park!

Celebrate Independence Day at Saluda Shoals Park with a Star Spangled 
Symphonic Salute concert featuring the Lake Murray Symphony Orchestra! 
The Symphony will perform a range of music from Broadway songs to patriotic 
music to sing-alongs!

Big Dawg Bar-B-Que and Belgian Waffle food trucks along with Kona Ice will offer 
food for purchase. Ed's Bartending will have beer and wine available for purchase. 

No coolers or alcoholic beverages. Pets are discouraged from the event area.

Games, food, and activities will be available beginning at 7:00 p.m.
The Lake Murray Symphony Orchestra performance will begin at 8:00 p.m. 
Remember to bring a picnic blanket or chair.

$5/per car
Fri., Jul. 3, 7:00 p.m.
Saluda Shoals Park

Call 772-1228 or visit www.icrc.net for information
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